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	Get ready for Guardian Angels
	

	HALLOWEEN
DANCE-A-THON

	

	October 29, 2021

	
	

	
	Our annual Halloween 
dance-a-thon fundraiser is quickly approaching. This year the funds being raised, will help support our students with new technology, educational experiences, gym equipment and so much more!

	
	

	
	* All donations received by end of day on Monday, November 1st will be entered in the prize draw. The prize draw will take place on Tuesday, November 2nd.
Prize and raffle donations are most welcome.

	
	

	
	Please help our Guardian Angels Parent Council make our Dance-a-thon an awesome and successful fundraiser of 2021



      Donate online at:
                                                  https://hcdsb.schoolcashonline.com
                                                 * Be sure to indicate your child’s name
                                                 in the “Message to School Board” box 
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